

'Enjoying Learning Together'

21st March 2018

Dear Applicant

Jubilee Primary School & Children's Centre Tulse Hill. London. SW2 2JE

T: 020 8678 6530 **F**: 020 8674 8905

E: admin@jubilee.lambeth.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Eade

Head of School: Mr T Prestwich

EYFS Classteacher position

Thank you for the interest you have shown in the above post.

Jubilee Primary School is a unique and thriving primary school committed to ensuring our pupils are given the best possible start to their education, and leave us with a passion for learning, prepared for secondary school and ambitious for their futures. In order to achieve this our curriculum is complemented by many exciting educational campaigns (in particular supporting English and Maths), an inspiring cross-curricular programme of activities and a strong partnership with parents and the local community. We are looking for highly motivated, forward-thinking and inspirational teachers to join our team on our exciting journey where children, staff and parents 'enjoy learning together.'

After looking through the application pack I hope you are encouraged to apply for a position at our school, however, if you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Visits are encouraged and can be arranged by contacting Clare Lee, Finance and Personnel Officer.

Please post or email your completed application form to: Clare Lee Finance and Personnel Officer Jubilee Primary School and Children's Centre Tulse Hill London SW2 2JE

clee@jubilee.lambeth.sch.uk

Closing date for receipt of completed application forms: Monday 16th April 2018

Shortlisting and Interviews: Week beginning Monday 23rd April 2018

Joanna Eade Headteacher









